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GFWC BWC NEWS  
FUNDRAISER VIRTUAL BINGO 

 

     
In July, we had our BINGO Fundraiser. 
We had over 60 people play Bingo.   
We were able to raise  $2,891.71. 
The following charities received $350 each. 
Sunshine Pantry, Washington County Food Bank, 
Homeplate, BSD Nutrition Services, and Beaverton 
Police Crime Victim Services.  

 

BOOK DISTRIBUTION 

  

 

 
Over the summer, we were able to distribute over  
2,000 books to children in the Beaverton School Distict. 
We handed out three books to each child at six 
different Elementary Schools as they picked up their 
lunches.  
 

                   
    

 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

2020-2022 OFFICERS 
President: Allison Belisle 

Vice President: Laura Gault 
Secretary: Leigh Teague 
Treasurer: Beverly Riddle 

 
 
 

http://www.beavertonwomansclub.com/ 
 

  

 

September  

Kick Off Meeting 

September 1 st    

ZOOM 

DONATING SHOES 

TO 

SOLES FOR SOULS 

http://www.beavertonwomansclub.com/

